
 

 
D.V.A. Circular No. 2022 – 14                April 12, 2022 
 
 

BASKETBALL COURT OPERATING HOURS 

 
Dear Residents, 
 
Recently, we have received complaints from residents around Campanilla Park 
about the noise created by people leaving the basketball court after it closes at 
10:00 p.m. 
 
At this time of the night, most of our residents (especially the elderly) are turning 
in or already asleep.  
 
So as not to cause any further disturbance to residents, effective Monday, April 
18, 2022, the operating schedule of the basketball court will be Mondays to 
Sundays, from 6:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
DVA Management 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


